
A Calling:
HOMELESS TO HOPEFUL

A working Committee on People Experiencing
Homelessness was established and continues to

engage in actions of education, collaboration
and advocacy. One of the first actions of the

Committee was to prepare a statement
expressing the commitment of the

Congregation: “A CALLING: HOMELESS TO
HOPEFUL.” This statement gained the assent and
commitment of members of the Sisters of Charity
at a series of Congregational meetings in the Fall
of 2020. To help keep this commitment foremost
in our attention and prayer, the sisters and Seton

Associates received refrigerator magnets with
the text of the statement. 



If you would like one of these magnets, please
send a request to escharity@scnj.org




